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Wednesday 24th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 
School Arrangements for September 2024 - Update 

 
After a successful round of recruitment, I am delighted to inform you that we have appointed 

a new Reception Class teacher for September.  Miss Holmes will be joining us and will be the 
RH class teacher. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to say goodbye and thank you to the premises staff that 
are leaving us at the end of the summer.  Mr Grant, Mr O’Reilly and Mr Duckering have been 

with the federation for a number of years and we appreciate their hard work and dedication.  
I would like to thank them for everything they have done to ensure the smooth running of 
Stockwell Primary School. 

 
To those leaving us to go on pastures new, thank you for all of your hard work.  For your 

commitment to the children of Stockwell and for the effort you put in each and every day.   
 

Class Allocations for September 2024 

Year Group Class Teacher Class Teacher 

Miss Mansell: AHT 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

Nursery 
Miss Pinto (N1 & N2) 

Inheriting a new class 

Reception 
Ms Bhullar (RB)  

Inheriting a new class 

Ms Holmes 

Inheriting a new class 

Mr Serra: Phase Leader 

Key Stage 1 

Y1 
Miss Abdullahi  (1A) 

Taking up own class RA 

Mr. Serra (1S) 

Inheriting Class RB 

 

Y2 
Miss Bowes (2B) 

Inheriting 1T 

Miss Mattey (2M) 

Inheriting Class 1S 
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Mrs Fraga: Phase Leader 

Lower Key Stage 2 

Y3 
Miss Nahar (3N) 

Inheriting Class 2B 

Miss Thomas (3T) 

Inheriting Class 2G 

Y4 
Mr. Hirsch (4H) 

Inheriting Class 3J 

Miss Bioksic (4B) 

Inheriting Class 3T 

Miss Kelleher: Phase Leader 

Upper Key Stage 2 

Y5 
Miss Ogwe (5O) 

Inheriting Class 4H 

Miss Hancock (5H) 

Inheriting Class 4B 

Y6 Miss Ali (6A) 

Inheriting Class 5H 

Miss Kelleher (6K) 

Inheriting Class 5P 

 

Cover teacher: Mr. Taylor 
 

Term begins for children on Tuesday 3rd September.  The children will be greeted in the 
playgrouds by their new class teachers on the first two days of term, so that they can be 

shown the way to their new classrooms. 
 
We will be holding Meet The Teacher sessions for each year group as follows: 

• Years 1 and 2 – Wednesday 4th September 

• Years 3 and 4 – Thursday 5th September 

• Years 5 and 6 – Wednesday 11th September 

 
We will also be holding an EYFS Welcome Morning on Wednesday 11th September. 

 
All that remains is for me to wish you a wonderful summer break.  See you in September. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. Z. McIntosh 
Head of School     
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